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| am writing once again to object to the proposal to build Sizewell C.

As a resident in the area, | am aware of the irreversible damage that will be done for a
power station that may not be necessary and. Any be obsolete by the time it is finished.
The funding for the project also seems dubious.

This is an AONB which will be irrecoverably damaged if the power station is built.
Minsmere nature reserve is such a unique area hosting a multitude of species that should
be protected. The disruption caused will be a detriment to them and relocating or adding
on other space is not a realistic solution.

The surrounding area will be also irrecoverably damaged by the proposed enormous car
park being proposed in Darsham and the amount traffic that will be generated. This area
does not ha e the infrastructure to support the volume of traffic that will be generated. In
fact some of the small villages have been campaigning for decades for help with the
current traffic problems.

In a time when we are aware of the importance of our green spaces and ha e developed
alternate energy sources, it is incomprehensible and irresponsible to consider Sizewell C.

Please refuse this development.
Regards,
Betsy Lemmon





